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Phongmekhin, Yai

From: Construction
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 7:53 AM
To: Noe Guerrero
Cc: Jan Sherman; Steve S. Rados; Jeff Peel; Construction
Subject: RE: EXTERNAL: P2-128A South Perimeter Wall and Soil Improvements at Plant No. 2

Good morning Noe, 
 
After reviewing and evaluating the bid withdrawal letter from Steve P. Rados, Inc. (Rados) for Project No. P2-128A 
attached to your email below, the Orange County Sanitation District StaƯ plans to make a recommendation to the 
Board of Directors to approve Rados’ request to withdraw its Bid and for the return of its Bid Bond.  If the 
recommendation is approved by the Board of Directors, Rados’ Bid Bond will be returned as specified in the 
Instructions to Bidders. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 

From: Noe Guerrero <nguerrero@rados.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 10:02 AM 
To: Construction <Construction@ocsan.gov> 
Cc: Jan Sherman <jsherman@rados.com>; Steve S. Rados <ssrados@rados.com>; Jeff Peel <jpeel@rados.com> 
Subject: EXTERNAL: P2-128A South Perimeter Wall and Soil Improvements at Plant No. 2 
 

Warning: This email originated from outside OC San. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the message. 

Dear Digna Olmos, 
 
Please see the aƩached leƩer regarding a declaraƟon of error in our bid. 
 
Regards, 
 
Noé Guerrero, P.E. 
Chief Estimator - Southern California 
Steve P. Rados, Inc.                                                            
2002 E. McFadden Ave #200 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
P.O. Box 15128 
Santa Ana, CA 92735 
714-835-4612 
714-835-2186 fax 
nguerrero@rados.com 
Please submit quotes to bid@rados.com. 
 


